
June 12, 2006

Mr. Steven A. Toelle, Director
Regulatory Affairs
USEC Inc.
6903 Rockledge Dr.
Bethesda, MD 20817-1818

SUBJECT: AMERICAN CENTRIFUGE LEAD CASCADE FACILITY, REVIEW OF LICENSE
AMENDMENT REQUEST - REVISION TO INTEGRATED SAFETY ANALYSIS,
ITEMS RELIED ON FOR SAFETY, (TAC L32329)

Dear Mr. Toelle:

I am responding to your letter dated June 2, 2006 (AET 06-0067), in which you transmitted
information regarding the license amendment request for the American Centrifuge Lead
Cascade Facility.  As you noted in your letter, this license amendment request revises an Items
Relied on For Safety (IROFS) contained in the Integrated Safety Analysis Summary (ISA
Summary).

We have completed our review of the information you provided and find the information to be
acceptable for detailed staff review.  During this review, we will notify you if any additional
information, or clarification of existing information, is needed.  Our review of this revision to the
IROFS in the ISA Summary has been assigned TAC No. L32329.  

Based on our preliminary review and projection of current review schedules, we anticipate
completing our review by the middle of July 2006. This date could change depending on the
findings of our technical review, urgent assignments, or other factors. We will promptly
communicate any significant changes to this schedule. I can be reached at (301) 415-6981 or
by e-mail at fse@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

\RA\

Stan Echols, Project Manager
Gas Centrifuge Facility Licensing Section
Special Projects Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

Docket No.:  70-7003
License No.:  SNM-7003
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